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Freshers Welcome Party - Batch 19 @ ChettinadTech CSE  

The Department of Computer Science Engineering hosted a vibrant Fresher's 

Welcome Party for our batch 19 students on 3rd September 2025 at the C Block 

Seminar Hall.Organized with love and energy by the Second -year CSE students, the 

event was a true celebration of new beginnings!! 

Highlights of the Day!! 

Heartwarming Welcome Speech 

Fun-filled games bringing joy,laughter & bonding 

Refreshment to relax & mingle  

A Memorable group photo capturing togetherness 

The morning was filled with smiles,energy and unity making our juniors feel right at 

home in the CSE family 

Here's to new friendships,lasting memories,and a journey ahead for Batch 19 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Event Photos: 

 

 



 


